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Heller Statement on Caughlin Fire
 

(Washington DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Caughlin fire:   

“My thoughts and prayers go out to everyone who has lost their homes in the Caughlin fire. My staff is closely monitoring the situation and I have directed them to reach out to Mayor Cashell, Governor Sandoval and first responders to provide whatever assistance we can,” said Senator Heller.
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